
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 6, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 649 
Re: Terminal changes for the Atlanta-Chicago lane 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective immediately, all Domestic and International volume tendered to the 
Pacer Stacktrain network that operates between Atlanta and Chicago, 
northbound or southbound, will be accommodated at a different CSX Atlanta 
terminal as follows: 

 
Old Terminal  Atlanta Fairburn 
 
New Terminal  Atlanta Hulsey - 173 Boulevard Southeast, Atlanta, 
GA 30312 

 
There are no changes to this lane's service parameters: cutoff, availability, and 
frequency all remain the same.  Also, the Chicago terminal supporting this 
business remains Bedford Park. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your customer support 
representative. 
 

Western U.S. 800-933-7822 
 
Eastern U.S. 800-876-7281 

 
 
Thank you.  We appreciate your business. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain 
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